
 

 
HB1167 Maryland Nondiscrimination in Health Care Coverage Act 

SUPPORT 
 TESTIMONY BY DEMOCRATS FOR LIFE OF MARYLAND 

 
Democrats for Life of Maryland, which is a chapter of Democrats for Life of America (DFLA), 
supports HB 1167, Maryland Nondiscrimination in Health Care Coverage Act, sponsored by 
Delegate Cox.  Democrats for Life of Maryland believes that health care providers and 
institutions should always provide adequate care, especially to the vulnerable, and that health 
care providers and institutions should be prohibited from measures which result in delivering a 
lower standard of care to the vulnerable or disabled. 
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